

Headmaster
Mr Nicholas Bevington
head@townclose.com

14 Ipswich Road, Norwich, Norfolk NR2 2LR (01603) 620180 www.townclose.com

23rd February 2018

Dear Parents

Goodnight Mister Tom Tickets

Year 7 and 8 pupils will soon be mounting a production of 'Goodnight Mister Tom' and we would like to invite you to attend the performances on Thursday 8th and Friday 9th March at 7pm in the Read Hall.

The majority of the cast will be performing the same role on both evenings, but the parts of Mister Tom, William, Mrs Beech and Zach have been double-cast, therefore these roles will be performed by different children on each night. Please check with your child or contact me directly if you are unsure which evening to book. Of course, you are very welcome to attend both performances and see the two interpretations of the story!

Tickets are free-of-charge and will be available to book in the parents' section on the School's website.

Due to the sensitive nature of some of the issues raised by the play, I recommend that it is suitable for children in Year 5 and above, but younger children will be admitted at their parents' discretion.

Please note that video and/or audio recording of this production is strictly prohibited by the publishers, therefore, please enjoy an 'unplugged' experience whilst watching the show!

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Beasley Head of Drama

kbeasley@townclose.com